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October 1, 2008

To Whom It May Concern:

It is truly a pleasure to find a physician who not only takes great interest in his
patients, but is also a skilled Mohs surgeon. These qualities combined to create a
comforting environment for my most recent procedure with Dr. Adam Rotunda.

This was not my first Mohs surgery. I had a cancer removed a year ago by another
doctor. Following the procedure, I was scheduled for just one follow-up visit,
during which a nurse changed my bandage. I never saw or spoke to the doctor
again.

My experience with Dr. Rotunda was quite different. There was an immediate
sense that what he is doing is very important to him. I had waited a little too long
to seek treatment for what we came to find was a very aggressive cancer.

Dr. Rotunda took all the tests he could, and although his tests showed he had
removed it all, he was not satisfied. He had outside labs do two more tests.
Immediately upon receipt of the results of these tests, Dr. Rotunda called me on my
cell phone, anxious to pass along the good news: Negative. What a relief! And,
unlike my first experience, Dr. Rotunda has scheduled me for several follow-up
visits to ensure the wound is healing properly.

I highly recommend Dr. Rotunda to any patient looking for a skilled surgeon who
takes a great interest and enthusiasm in patient care.



